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The Pharmacy and Poisons Board mourns the passing of Prof. Julius Wanjohi 

Mwangi, a distinguished pharmacist and pioneer in herbal medicine regulation. 

Prof. Mwangi, a highly respected professor of Pharmacognosy at the University of 

Nairobi, dedicated his life to the study and advancement of herbal and 

complementary medicines. His expertise and extensive experience played a pivotal 

role in shaping the regulatory framework for these medicines in our country. 

As a former Board Member and member of the committee of experts for herbal 

and complementary medicines at the Pharmacy and Poisons Board, he provided 

invaluable guidance and knowledge, making him an essential resource for our 

organization. Beyond his professional accomplishments, Prof. Mwangi was a 

compassionate mentor, a devoted teacher, and a true inspiration to many. His 

impact as a board member and his unwavering commitment to fostering the 

growth of our field will be deeply missed. Countless individuals have had the 

privilege of learning from him and benefiting from his vast wisdom. 

We honor his contributions and extend heartfelt condolences to his family and 

friends. Prof. Mwangi's influence will forever be cherished. May his legacy 

continue to shine bright. 
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